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Dear Friends,

It was another busy week in Albany, with a snowstorm putting session on pause for a day,

the One House Budget Resolutions being introduced and passed in each house of the

Legislature, and several of my bills passing the Senate.  

The Senate One House Budget Resolution represents the Senate’s priorities and policy

positions. I am pleased with many aspects of our budget, including important measures for

education. Read more about it below.With the April 1 deadline approaching, negotiations

continue between the Governor, Senate, and Assembly, and I remain hopeful that a final

budget will be put forth with policies that are reflective of the needs of all New Yorkers, and

those in District 37. 

This Friday, I will co-host a Women’s History Month panel alongside Majority Leader Andrea

Stewart-Cousins, featuring three women writers from Westchester County. More details on

this event and how to join are below.  

As always, if there is anything my office can assist you with, please email me at 

smayer@nysenate.gov or call (914) 934-5250.

mailto:smayer@nysenate.gov


Warm regards,

Shelley B. Mayer

State Senator

37th District

Read the full Community Update here.

https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Community-Update--Senate-One-House-Budget-Resolution---Women-Who-Tell-Our-Stories--Panel--Passing-Legislation.html?soid=1108502293541&aid=cDniz5qmAGY

